
To Megan Mclean 

Post Office Box 1569 
Carlsbad, NM 88221-1569 
(575) 887-1191 
1-800-658-2713 
www.cityofcarlsbadnm.com 

Hazardous Waste Bureau, New Mexico Environment Department 

2905 Rodeo Park Drive East, Building 1 

Santa Fe, NM 87505 

Email: megan.mclean@env.nm.gov 

Dear Ms. Mclean : 

RICK LOPEZ 
MAYOR 

Please accept this letter supporting the Class 2 Permit Modification Request recently submitted 

to the New Mexico Environment Department. The request covers the addition of four new 

shielded containers and a revision to the site recertification audit schedule. 

Approving this PMR is vital to ensure the continuous safety of the Waste Isolation Pilot Plant 

workforce. Remote-handled waste has always been an integral part of WIPP's mission, and this 

addition to the shielded-container PMR allows WIPP to continue to serve its intended purpose. 

A safe, secure emplacement in the WIPP underground is also vital to the NMED's goal of seeing 

responsible cleanup continue at Los Alamos. 

The Department of Energy, SIMCO, and the New Mexico Environment Department have all done 

an excellent job organizing public meetings throughout this process. We are thankful for the 

elevated level of transparency and cooperative effort. 

Thank you again for your consideration, 

Wardl 
LISA A. ANAYA FLORES 

COUNCILORS 
Ward3 

MARY GARWOOD 
Ward4 

ANTHONY FOREMAN 


